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January 22,2024 
 
 

 
Condominium and Townhome associations, Apartment Complexes, Commercial and Private 

Industries 

 

 
To all concerned, I would like to introduce myself. My name is George Gawron-

Superintendent of Public Works and Stormwater Coordinator. 

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) has performed an audit 

on the Borough of Sayreville and has found that we have not been in full compliance. 

You are receiving this letter because all entities that were stated above must comply 

with the rules and regulations of the Borough of Sayreville's MS4 permit and NJDEP. It 

has been several years that our town has been delinquent in having all the entities as 

stated above comply with our MS4 permit. 

All entities as stated above must comply and send the Borough of Sayreville 

Department of Public Works their annual reports by February 28 of each year. Failure to 

comply will result in fines. Fines can be up to $1,000.00 a month and will accrue until all 

paperwork has been completed and filed with the Borough of Sayreville Department of 

Public Works. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Compliance for the Borough of Sayreville's MS4 Permit 

 
 
 
 

 

• Storm drain / catch basin repairs if needed 

• Retrofitting existing storm drain or catch basin if needed 

• Retention pond maintenance 

• Grass swale maintenance 

• Private salt dome on property must comply to Borough Ordinances  
 
 

 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding Sayreville's MS4 permit, you can 

go online to dep.nj.gov/ stormwater, or I can be reached at 732-390-7043 or 

732-390- 7044. If still unsure, I can come out for a site visit to see if I can help. 

 

 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
 
George Gawron 
Superintendent of Borough of Sayreville’s Public Works 

 

 


